
24th March 2015

Our favourite time this week was Bear Day in Nursery. The children
enjoyed telling staff and friends who their cuddly friend was and we
had fun dancing to teddy bear songs.
At story time we loved listening to Where’s my Teddy? and
Whatever Next. In our role play area we pretended to travel to the
moon like baby bear.

Throughout the week we have also prepared for Easter. The children
have shown their creative skills making Easter cards choosing chicks,
eggs or bunnies and baskets.
The Easter bunny came by and we were very excited to find he had
left chocolate eggs for us all!

We would like to wish you all a Happy Easter and we
will see you back at school Tuesday 29th March
8.45am/12.15pm
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